April Home and School Notes- No in-person Meeting
Dr. Euker:
On Friday, 4/5 students rotated with their classes to four different sessions.  One session was a career fair with over 30 community members set up in the gym to distribute information about different jobs.  The other sessions were trivia, outdoor games, and a career-related activity in the auditorium. 
Counselors finished meeting with every student regarding schedules for next year.  The administrative team is now working on the scheduling of classes. 
Students who were not proficient in the winter Keystones are being invited to take them again in the spring.  Methacton will offer four dates for Algebra 1 remediation for any student who wants a review of Algebra content. The dates of these sessions are 4/30, 5/2, 5/6, and 5/8.  
Administrators and staff are getting ready for the Keystone and AP exams.  There is a lot of prep work involved in the execution of the Keystones and AP testing. 
All final schedules for the days of Keystone and AP testing can be found in the HS newsletter.  
The week of the 8th is spirit week.  There was an activity (such as wearing certain colors or items) every day that showed the inclusivity and connectedness of Methacton High School. 
Students and staff are looking forward to the Prom and Post-Prom activities on 4/19.  Post Prom T shirts were on sale the week of the 8th. 
There is no school for students on 4/19 and 4/23. 
SEA Newsletter- https://mailchi.mp/d7985fc4d24f/transition-goals-services-and-activities-13741899?e=b4295b31bb



